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	Mr. President,

	The delegation of Kyrgyzstan welcomes the delegation of Switzerland and thanks for the report.
	We note Switzerland's commitment to the provision and high standards of all human rights in the country. 
	We would recommend to Switzerland: 
	1. Implement in full the Swiss Guidelines on Human Rights 2021-2024. 
	2. Continue to make great efforts in international cooperation to promote all human rights.
	3. Join the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Members of their Families. 
	In conclusion, we wish the Switzerland every success with the review. 
	Thank you.
